
January 19, 2011 

Tri-Town Beach Meeting Minutes 

Present: Sue Monahan, Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski 

Absent: Sharyn Paciorek, Edith Ostrowski, Dana Lavigne 

 

Discussed budget for FY2012. We are level funding per both town’s requests. Budget will be the 

exact same as it has been for the prior two years. 

No commissioners from Deerfield attended the meeting. Since our figures are not changing, we 

are going to submit our level-funded budget to both towns. 

Next meeting will be March 23, 2011 at 7pm. The agenda for this meeting is opening dates and 

hiring requirements. 


